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Hong Kong Institute of Real Estate Administrators

The Hong Kong Association of Property Management Companies

The Hong Kong Institute of Housing

Charteted Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch

Room 2709-11, 27/F, Shui On Centre

Harbour Road, Wanchaj

Hong Kong

(Fax: 2189 7245)

17 March 2011
Dear Ir Xwong, Dr Cheng, Mr Share and Mr Wong,
Review on the Bui anagement i Cap 344

Thank you for your letter of 14 March 2011 on the captioned.

We have noted your views and will relay them to the Review Comumittee
on the Building Management Ordinance for consideration.

Yours sincerely,

(Miiss Crystal Yip)

Secretary for the Review Committee on
the Building Management Ordinance

c.c. Secretary for Home A.fTairs



